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LTU The Lynn Teacher 

NSLC Trivia 
Friday, November 20, 2020 

6 p.m. Zoom!  
https://tinyurl.com/NSLC-FUNDRAISER 

 
Email Addresses for School Committee 

Donna Coppola -  
 donnacoppola@mail.com 

Brian Castellanos -
 bcastellanos4417@gmail.com 

John Ford -                    
 alyr52t04@aol.com 

Lorraine Gately -     
 lmgately95@gmail.com 

Michael Satterwhite -
 masatterwhite@gmail.com 

Jared Nicholson -
 jaredc.nicholson@gmail.com 

Mayor McGee -
 Thomas.mcgee@lynnma.gov 

VOTE! YOUR VOICE MATTERS 
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Building Representatives  
and  

Building Committee Members 
 
• Thank you for your hard work on 

behalf of our union.   
• Executive Board/Membership 

Mtng. Nov. 18,th 3:15 p.m./ 3:30 p.m. 
• School Committee Meetings - 

November 12th  - 6:45 p.m. - Zoom 
or Local Television  

 
 

 

 



 

  

 
Dear Members of the Lynn Teachers Union: 
Hello! 

Please take action and contact the members of the School 
Committee and the Mayor.  During the Re-Opening 
Bargaining the City of Lynn was informing the 
Superintendent that the air quality assessments were being 
scheduled. The City did not obtain these assessments and 
never intended to do so. LPS will be obtaining the 
assessments, but that does not help inform our members 
about their safety, today.   

The district states that we have been working in these 
buildings for years and at this time they have had zero 
onsite transmission of COVID19.  Dr. Tutwiler has 
informed staff that ALL buildings are safe. They are relying 
on the GreenTech Environmental company representatives' 
word that their product will create a safe air quality in the 
buildings without mechanical air ventilation. This is without 
any testing of air quality prior to the installation.    

The time for action is now!  Send your concerns to the 
Mayor and School Committee members! 

 
In Solidarity, 

 
Sheila O’Neil 

FROM THE PRESIDENT 
Upcoming Events 

o 11/12/20 School Committee Meeting - 
LPS 6:45 p.m. 

o 11/18/20 Executive Board/Membership 
Meeting -LTU 3:15 p.m. Executive -    
3:30 p.m. Membership  

o ! 
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Condolences 

We remember LTU members, Ada Marie Sheehan, 
and Sharon McGloin whom have recently passed.  
The LTU extends its sincere condolences to their 
family and friends. 
 

VETERAN’S DAY - NOVEMBER 11TH 
 

 


